
Konrad-Adenauer-Stiftung e.V. 

 

AUSLANDSBÜRO KOREA 

MARC ZIEMEK 

 

30. April 2009 

 

www.kas.de/korea 

 

P R E S S  R E V I E W  K O R E A  

 

  

 

 

"N. Korean Refugee Report" Published in Seoul 
Konrad Adenauer Foundation to Celebrate Its Publication 

By Karen Kim 

Staff Reporter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"North Korean Refugee Report," story of the first-hand accounts of 

refugees from Communist North Korea, is aimed at increasing awareness 

for the current situation of the North Korean refugees in South Korea.  

 

In this book both North Korean refugees and renowned experts on North 

Korean issues share their personal view and insights.  

 

Through the book they make suggestions for the problems rising from the 

North Korean refugees and the related issues.  

 

They argue that refugees from North Korea should be successfully  

integrated into South Korea. Their successful integration can serve as an 

important step towards peaceful unification between North and South 

Korea.  

 

They also demand that necessary measures be taken for the North  

Korean refugees as their number in South Korea is steadily increasing.  

 

To celebrate the publication of "North Korean Refugee Report" a reception 

will be hosted by Konrad Adenauer Foundation Korea on April 30, 2009.  

 

A host of people will be invited to the dinner reception to be held at 6 

p.m. on the day at Garnet Suite of Lotte Hotel in Sogong-dong, down-

town Seoul.  

 

The opening remarks will be delivered by Mr. Marc Ziemek, resident  

representative of the Konrad Adenauer Foundation Korea.  
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The congratulatory speech will be made by Amb.Park Kyung-Seo, chair 

professor of Ewha Woman's University.  

 

The other participants will include Mr. Byun Kwang-Young, director of 

Civil Solidarity for Open Society; Ms. Cho Myung-sook, vice principle of 

Yeomyung Refugee School; and Ms. Lee Min-Hee, mentor.  

 

For details or inquiries please call the Konrad Adenauer Foundation Korea 

at 790-4774.  

 


